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Hello,

This email is to ask for a lien forgiveness on our current property that we have up for sale and
will be closing on June 13, 2025. Lien was filed on 8-27-2018, 
BK: 3617 PG: 391



My name is Julio Casiano, and myself and now ex-wife purchased this home back in July
2018. Due to our divorce and having to sell the home, a title search revealed that there was a
lien on the home placed back on July 24, 2018. I will attach a copy of the lien to this email.
The lien was for tall grass, a fine that was put on by someone in the County, and was under the
previous owners name. The previous owner had passed away, and the property was listed
under a trust. I’m not sure how this was missed when we purchased the home originally and a
title search was done then.  I can only assume that the violation occurred at some point in time
well before we even looked at the property, as the property was abandoned for a little while.
Nonetheless, the lien is under the trust name not our name and we’re looking for this lien to
please be forgiven. 

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter. And I greatly appreciate your
consideration.



Julio M. Casiano


